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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- June 29th, 2017 

 

Homicide- UPDATE 
 

Adams County, Colo. – On June 28th 2017, around 3:50 p.m. the Adams County Sheriff’s Office 

responded to 7540 York St. in reference to a homicide. Upon investigation by the Adams County 

Sheriff’s Office Detective Division, in conjunction with the Adams County District Attorney’s Office a 

subject was questioned and released pending charges.  This is an ongoing investigation, therefore no 

names will be released.  

We would like to reiterate that there are no public safety threats. 
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